
Sept 13, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians;

We have received the Lifetouch yearbooks and are aware of a number of errors in the individual class

photo pages with names and pictures. We apologize for any inconveniences it may cause and are

currently working with lifetouch to come up with a resolution that is suitable for all. If you have any

questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out.

Yours in Christ,

Brandi Parsons
Teacher/ Yearbook Coordinator
79 Old Boomer Road
Sylvan Lake, AB T4S 1Z4
Email: Brandi.parsons@rdcrs.ca
P: 403-887-6371 F: 403-887-6373
www.ecolemotherteresa.ca

http://www.ecolemotherteresa.ca/

